Lelia Loomis

Subject: FW: NCTC Appointments

From: Dan Landon [mailto:dlandon@nccn.net]
Sent: Tuesday, January 02, 2018 2:08 PM

To: Board of Supervisors

Subject: RE: NCTC Appointments

Ann Guerra has served on the Nevada County Transportation Commission {(NCCTC) since December 15, 2009. Ms.
Guerra has represented the Elderly and Disabled Community, and all of the citizens of Nevada County, with energy and
enthusiasm. During 2017, Ann served as Vice-Chair of NCTC. As Executive Director of NCTC | am pleased to recommend
her reappointment to the NCTC board.

Please feel free to call me if there are any questions regarding Ann’s reappointment.
Thank you,
Daniel Landon

Executive Director
530-265-3202



